
November 4, 2010 

In-house Math Olympics  
Is upcoming 11/12 @ 1:30 

  
District Spelling Bee 

The date:  Friday, Jan 14, 2011 

Children will need to bring a packed lunch, dress down in spirit shirt and jeans.  
The children should already have their list it is the same we used for in-house spelling bee.  
Time is currently unknown, but Mrs. Shawna will communicate it once it has been confirmed. 
  

Christmas Store  
Please contact DaviAnne Mathis 

mathisbigmama@yahoo.com 

  

Homecoming Alumni Banquet 

Thursday, January 6, 7:00 pm at Trinity Baptist Temple Academy 

Staff and Past, Present, & Future  
Graduates of TBTA Mark Your Calendar 

to Attend Our First Annual Alumni Homecoming Fellowship! 
  
Room Parent 

Each room parent needs to meet with their teacher 3 weeks before the parties.  If your teacher 
combines their party with another teacher, than all room parents and all teachers would need 
to meet together to coordinate the party.  The meeting needs to take place at least 3 weeks 
before the party.  In the meeting the room parents need to communicate to the teacher their 
plans for the party and incorporate anything the teachers would like for the party.  The 
teachers will communicate to the room parents the time of the party and the room parents will 
need to stick to that time to ensure the party does not interfere with the teacher’s lesson 
plans.  Then as mentioned in the original room parent meeting Ryan held in the beginning of 
the school year, no less than a week before the party a letter communicating to parents needs 
to be sent home.  Ryan will email all room parents a couple weeks before the parties to make  
sure room parents have met with teachers and make sure they are not in need of any 
assistance from her. 
  
Basketball Tournaments 

Basketball Tournaments have been cancelled.  If you signed up to earn hours by working these 
tournaments you will need to fulfill those hours elsewhere. 
  
Salsa Fundraiser 

Excited to announce a new fundraiser for the school.  We sent home order forms Friday for the 
Salsa Fundraiser.  $6 a jar and there are 3 different types.  Fundraiser will run Nov 1st – Nov 
30th.  All forms and money need to be turned into your student’s teacher by Nov 30th.  We will 
submit the orders to the vendor and we were told we would have them back in time to give out 
as Christmas gifts.  We will not be doing a cookie dough fundraiser.  Each family that sells $100 
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worth of salsa will receive 10 PTF hours.  Plus, the family that sells the most will receive an 
additional 10 PTF hours.  The class that sells the most will receive a pizza party.  Extra forms are 
in back with Peter. 
  
Decals 

Another exciting thing the PTF wanted to kick off at this meeting is the sell of our school 
decals!  They can be purchase in the back from Peter.  $6 for one, or $10 for 2.  Purchase one 
today and put it on your car to show your school spirit!! 

 


